
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We have now come to the end of a remarkable first year for 
me as Headteacher at Chalkhill. It is a year full of highlights, 
none more so than all the brilliant achievements of our  
Year 6 cohort.  
 

Last week we were treated to a world class production 
spearheaded by Miss Kaymak and her talented team of 
adults. Then yesterday we had our moving graduation 
ceremony. The immense pride of the staff and families was 
palpable.  
 

The whole school took part in our summer fair which was 
very well attended. 
 

We have shared some pictures and comments about the 
amazing week we have had. 
 

From all the staff and myself we wish you a restful, 
meaningful summer holiday!  
 
Kind regards  
Mr Cloete 
 

Friday 18th July 2025 

 

-REMINDER- 

Back to School - Tuesday 2nd September 2025 
School starts at 8.30am. 



PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE 
Everybody MUST register and download 

the  ARBOR app. 
 

If you cannot find the email please check your Spam/Junk folder. 
We suggest you use a desktop or laptop and the internet browser Google for 
login on for the first time.  
 

Once you have successfully logged on, you can use your phone to download 
the Arbor app from the App store (Apple) or Google Play (Android).  
 

All balances MUST now be paid on ARBOR 
 
All emails will be now be sent through Arbor. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 









 





On Tuesday 8th July, years 3,4 and 5 took part in 
their summer music showcase.  

The children delivered a great performance,    
demonstrating their musical and performance skills 
through a range of different songs and musical 
styles.   

Well done to all the children who took part and a 
big thank you to the parents who came to see the 
show.  






